
   Notice of Public Meeting 
 

FITZGERALD MARINE RESERVE 

PROPOSED PARKING LOT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

COMMUNITY MEETING 
March 26, 2012        7:00 - 9:00 PM 

 
San Mateo County Parks proposes rebuilding the existing parking lot at the Fitzgerald 
Marine Reserve main entrance for congestion management purposes.  The parking lot 
improvements are proposed to: 1) improve the overall circulation of automobiles and 
buses entering and exiting from California Avenue and North Lake Street, 2) provide a 
slight increase in parking spaces, 3) relocate existing bus parking further away from San 
Vincente Creek, and 4) improve safety of children disembarking from buses.  The intent 
is for a sustainable, permeable parking surface parking lot.  The purpose of this meeting 
is to inform the community about the project goals and timeline, and receive public input 
at this conceptual stage.  

 
LOCATION: Cypress Meadows Inn, 343 Cypress Avenue, Moss Beach 

SCHEDULE: 7:00 – 7:10 pm  Welcome and Introductions 

7:10 – 7:15 pm  Project Background 

7:15 – 7:45 pm Presentation of Conceptual Plan 

7:45 – 9:00 pm  Public Input, Questions and Answers 

 
MORE INFORMATION:     Visit www.SMCoParks.org and look under News, Park 

Planning, or Fitzgerald Marine Reserve section 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: Sam Herzberg, Senior Planner 

650.363.1823 
sherzberg@smcgov.org  
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